
Runnemede Public Schools 

Mary E. Volz 

509 W. Third Avenue 

 

(856) 931-5353 

 

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299 
 

Fax (856) 931-1827 

Steve Pili 
Principal 

 Steve Maloney 
Assistant Principal 

 

January 25, 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to communicate that on February 1, 2021, students in grades 4th – 7th 

who had Science the first half of the year will now have Social Studies.  In addition, those 

students who had Social Studies will now have Science.  Please see the below rotation chart: 

 

Grades 4 & 5: new class will be taught by their homeroom teacher beginning February 1, 2021. 

 

 

Grades 6 & 7: class schedule change as of February 1st, 2021:     

Homeroom Teacher / Track Class as of Feb. 1st, 2021 

Quigley 7-1 Social Studies with Quigley 

Parent 7-2 Social Studies with Quigley 

Carson 7-3 Science with Schreiber 

Kaiser 7-4 Science with Schreiber 

Anderson 6-1 Social Studies with Quigley 

Fisher 6-2 Social Studies with Quigley 

Kratchwell 6-3 Science with Schreiber 

Schreiber 6-4 Science with Schreiber 

 

Please contact your child’s new teacher if you have any questions regarding joining their Google 

Classroom. 

 

Science with Mrs. Schreiber 

lschreiber@runnemedeschools.org 

 

Social Studies with Mr. Quigley 

bquigley@runnemedeschools.org 
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